
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
There is an opportunity for year 7 pupils to see the Welsh Pantomime ‘Culhwch ac 
Olwen’. Pupils always enjoy this experience! 
 
The company will perform in Llanelli on Tuesday December 5th.  The performance 
will start at 10:00, a bus will be provided and pupils will return by lunch time. 
 
Ticket and bus £10.00 
 
If your child would like to attend could you please sign below confirming your 
consent.  The note and money should be returned to school by Friday December 
1st. 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Nia Griffith 

 
Name_____________________________Class____________ 
 
I give permission for my child to go to the theatre. 
 
Signed_____________________________Date____________  

 


